
From: Vasuki Paul [mailto:Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 31 May 2016 5:03 PM 
To: Chambers - Watson SDP 

Cc: stuartsmaxwell@cfmeu.org; Michael Nguyen; Guy Noble; Raul Baonza; Melissa Adler; Shaun 
Schmitke; Rebecca Sostarko; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au 

Subject: 4 yearly Review: Building and Construction General On-site Award 2010 and the Joinery 

and Building Trades Award 2010  

 

Dear Associate to Senior Deputy President Watson,  
 
We refer to the Statement issued on 1 April 2016 in matters AM2014/260 and AM2014/274. 
 
After our preliminary consideration of  the Exposure Draft, we advise that  Ai 
Group’s  outstanding claims, in the above matters, are not able to be removed from the 
Summary of proposed variations. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the writer if there are any further queries. 
 
Regards 
 
 

 

Vasuki Paul  
National Manager – Construction 
Utilities and Resources 
 
Level 4, 51 Walker Street  St, North 
Sydney 2060 
T: 02 94665533 
F: 02 94665599 
M: 0407654090 
E: vasuki.paul@aigroup.asn.au 
www.aigroup.com.au  
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